
 
TO: Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B/Solid Waste Director 
 
DATE: May 19, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: 1500 Gallon Used Oil Tank 
 
 

We are requesting City Council approval for the purchase of a 1500 gallon used oil tank, 

this will replace the 1500 gallon used oil tank purchased in 2005 currently in service.  

We opened bids for the tank on May 14th and received 2 qualified bids from the 

following.   

1. Eaton Sales & Service (Grand Junction Colorado), $20,450.00 

2. Mass Tank Sales (Middleboro Massachusetts), $35,698.00 

If approved this will be paid for from the plastic bag fee that the city has been 

collecting, which currently has $26,367.26 and must be used for recycling related 

expenses. 

We would like to recommend the bid be awarded to Eaton Sales & Service for the 1500 

gallon used oil tank for $20,450.00. They have met all bid requirements and are low bid. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 824-4463. 

 

 

 


